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A much smaller apartment building plan for Onalaska. Developers who had planned  a
three-story, 90 unit building at Locust and Oak Avenue North have succumbed to  public
pressure and cut plans by about a third.  Onalaska city planner Jason  Gilman believes the new,
smaller development answers issues involving things  like increased traffic and negative effects
on neighboring properties.   The new  plans call for a 60 unit development.  
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